
To Whom it May Concern, I am sending this email to object to the over development on North Avalon Road. I 
was involved in the Avalon Place Plan last year and overwhelmingly the loss of trees was a main topic and now 
these greedy developers want to remove a number of them. I understand that work has already begun, how has 
this been allowed?

I was on the Newport Progress Association for a number of years and we were able to stop a number of 
inappropriate developments and I hope the Council can keep their objections up and make these people change 
their plans.

Yours sincerely,
Marilyn Guion
A resident of the Northern Beaches since 1954

Sent: 13/11/2020 11:23:44 AM
Subject: Objection to Developement


